| am submitting testimony in opposition of the bill being presented. The government does not get to choose what my
children can or cannot read. That is my responsibility as a parent. Religious beliefs of those on the committee and in the
ND government have no place in deciding laws.

Sarah Fagerland
Minot, ND



